
 
 

 
 

2017-2018 SIOP-CEMA Mentoring Program  
 
The Committee for Ethnic Minority Affairs (CEMA) is launching a mentor program that aims to 
increase racial/ethnic minority student engagement in SIOP. Through the development of 
mentoring relationships, graduate students will be provided with the information and advice 
needed to launch successful careers. In this program,  a SIOP-member mentor meets (via 
phone, internet, or in-person) regularly with a mentee(s) to discuss research, career-related 
topics, graduate school-related topics, or other professional issues of interest (e.g., academic 
vs. practitioner careers, building a consulting practice, publishing in top journals). It is left up to 
mentors and mentees to determine the specific topics they wish to cover in their meetings, 
tailored to mentors’ specific experience/expertise and mentee interests/needs. 

 
Interested graduate students can sign up (between now and August 1st) by completing an 
interest survey using the following link: http://tiny.cc/siopcemamentoring 
 
The program will last between September 2017 and August 2018. For more information, 
contact CEMA’s Chair, Dr. Kisha Jones at kisha.jones@psu.edu. 
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